
 

 
 

The Occupier 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON VARIOUS ROADS IN THE VICINITY OF WEST 
SUFFOLK HOSPITAL, BURY ST EDMUNDS - SECOND CONSULTATION 

Following the consultation of the 17th November 2020, we must thank you all for your replies and 
participation. We have reviewed the comments we received and have taken note of their content. 
As a result of your comments we have now made a number of changes to our proposals and write 
to you again to request your views. 

Because we are proposing restrictions on a number of roads around the hospital site, we have 
placed a copy of the relevant plans showing the extents of the proposed restrictions for public 
viewing on the Suffolk County Council website at the following web address: 
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/consultations-petitions-and-
elections/consultations/proposed-parking-restrictions-west-suffolk-hospital-bury-st-edmunds-
consultation 
 
However if you are unable to access the SCC website for any reason, you can request a copy of 
the plans by writing to: Phoenix House, 3 Goddard Road, Ipswich, IP1 5NP or 
consultation@suffolkhighways.org by Friday 11th  June 2021.  

Unfortunately, these cannot be viewed at our offices or made available for viewing at local libraries 
as normal due to ongoing restrictions in place due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 

We welcome any comments or concerns you may have regarding these proposals.  Any comments 
should be made in writing either by e-mail using the e-mail address at the top of this letter or by 
letter sent to Suffolk Highways at the address shown below. All comments must be received by 
Wednesday 30th June 2021. 

We cannot promise to respond to any comments received as part of this consultation but we will 
take all views in to account when deciding upon future actions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Philip Wright 
Community Works Senior Design Technician 
LHB Team 
Phoenix House | 3 Goddard Road | Ipswich | Suffolk | IP1 5NP 

Your Ref:   
Our Ref:  5682/BSEHPP/PW1/002 
Date: 27 May 2021 
Enquiries to: Philip Wright 
Tel: 0345 606 6171 
Email: consultation@suffolkhighways.org 
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